
 

Birth Doula No�ce  

Cer�fica�on Fees 

 

 

No fee will be required for ini�al and renewal of birth doulas state cer�fica�on. 

 

The Department of Health received general state funding for program costs for 
July 1, 2023 through June 30, 2025. 

 

The department is waiving all fees listed in WAC 246-835-990 un�l July 1, 2025. 

 

Voluntary birth doula cer�fica�on becomes effec�ve October 1, 2023.  

 

Applica�ons will be available on October 1, 2023 from the department’s birth 
doula webpage. 

 

 

https://doh.wa.gov/licenses-permits-and-certificates/professions-new-renew-or-update/birth-doulas
https://doh.wa.gov/licenses-permits-and-certificates/professions-new-renew-or-update/birth-doulas

